
 

  
Shaw College Hostel Residence 2014/15 

Appeal Results for new students 

 
 

1. The assessment of the appeal applications for 2014/2015 hostel 

residence has been completed.  Only two qualified appeal 

cases have been received.  After discussing and reviewing by 

the RSSC meeting, there is no successful appeal case.  
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